18 March 2025
Our ref: RFI 7334

Dear I

Environmental Information Regulations — Follow Up

We thank you for your email dated 12 March, in response to our email of 11 March
regarding your request for information with the reference RFI 7334.

You have asked for further clarification on the information provided under the term
‘other’. We can confirm that the row ‘other’ contains:

e The sum of claims paid on WS3 for those land parcels not in ‘Cumbria’ or
‘Northumberland’.

e The number of Firm Registration Numbers (FRN) that has a land parcel with
WS3 that is not in ‘Cumbria’ or ‘Northumberland’.

What you need to do

If you are not happy with the way we have handled your request, you can ask for an
internal review. These requests should be submitted in writing within two months of the
date of receipt of the response to your original request. You should email your request
for a review to IRT@rpa.gov.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision by following the link to the
Information Commissioner’s website here.

They can also be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Please note that generally the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision
unless you have first exhausted RPA’s own complaints procedure.

If you need further information

If you have any questions about this email, you can contact us by email
int@rpa.gov.uk.




You can find more information on how we handle personal data in our Personal
Information Charter and RPA Customer Privacy notices on GOV.UK

Yours sincerely

Information Rights Team

Rural Payments Agency | Eden Bridge House | Lowther Street | Carlisle | CA3 8DX
Tel: 03300 416502 | Email: IRT@rpa.gov.uk

Follow us on Twitter @Ruralpay

About this email
This email has been sent to you because the email address has been provided to us. If you no longer wish to be contacted
electronically, please let us know. If you have done this recently, please allow for this to take effect.

Security
Please be on your guard against emails that request any of your security details. We will never ask you by email to enter (or
record) these details. If you receive an email like this, you should not respond.

Legal
This email message is confidential and for use by the addressee only. If the message is received by anyone other than the
addressee, please delete it from your computer.

The Rural Payments Agency does not accept responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent.

While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is your responsibility to ensure that onward
transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect your systems or data. No
responsibility is accepted by the Rural Payments Agency in this regard, and you should carry out appropriate virus and other
checks.





